EATON BISHOP PARISH COUNCIL.

MINUTES OF an Extraordinary Meeting of the PARISH COUNCIL

HELD ON 19 February 2016

Attendance: Parish Council - Mr R Christopher (Chairman), Mr L Wolverson (Vice Chairman), Mr D Richards,
16//15 Mrs C Hanks, Ms. R Robinson and Mr M Johnson
Apologies for absence — Ms A Mick.
Declarations of interest -- Interest was declared by Mr L. Wolverson (non-pecuniary) and Ms. R Robinson
and Mr D Richards (pecuniary)

Meeting Objective

16/16 The Chairman outlined the objectives the meeting:-
1. To accept the Eaton Bishop NP ‘Call for Sites Assessment Report’ as prepared by Kirkwells and
recommended by the NDP Steering Group to be included in the Draft NDP for public consultation.
2. To accept the Eaton Bishop NP settlement boundaries for Eaton Bishop and Ruckhall as recommended
by the NDP Steering Group to be included in the draft NDP for public consultation.

16/17 Following discussion of Item 1 above it was proposed by Mrs C Hanks and seconded by Mr M Johnson
that the ‘Call for Sites Assessment Report’ be accepted and this was agreed unanimously. (Ms R
Robinson and Mr D Richards did not take part in the discussion or vote)

16/18 Following discussion of Item 2 above it was proposed by Mr L Wolverson and seconded by Mr R
Christopher to accept the settlement boundaries for Eaton Bishop and Ruckhall and this was agreed
unanimously.

Public Meeting

16/19 It was agreed that a Public Meeting should be held on Saturday 2" April at 2pm to outline the Draft NDP
and start the 3 week period of public consultation.

NDP Grant
16/20 It was agreed that Mr L Wolverson should now apply for the 2™ part of the NDP Grant

Date of next Parish Council meeting:- Wednesday 9" March 2016 @
7.30pm

Your Golden Valley Safer Neighbourhood Team are:
PS 1954 Nick Green (Based at Ledbury), PC 2514 Tom Milton, PCSO 6173 Fiona Witcher
and PCSO 6433 Lucy Morris
How to contact us: 101 ext. 4820 - Team mobile 07779 141232 (Non urgent messages only)
Team Blackberry 07816 172502 (Non urgent messages only)




